
Probus Pub Lunch – Tuesday 7th May 2024 
 

If you are attending the walk and/or pub lunch, please note that Walton 
Lane, the road along the bank of the Thames that leads you from Walton 
Bridge into Thames Street Weybridge, has a closure in place due to road 
works. 

 

If approaching across Walton Bridge, you should pass Walton Lane and 
continue to the traffic light junction, then turn right into Oatlands Drive. 

 

Follow Oatlands Drive to its end at a roundabout in Weybridge where you 
turn right and continue to the next roundabout which you cross. Thames 
Street is then the first turning on the right.  


